
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

TESTIMONY ON 

HB 2373 

 

HOUSE INSURANCE COMMITTEE 

March 7, 2012 

 

 

Chairman and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am Bob Tomlinson, Assistant Commissioner of the Kansas Insurance Department.  Thank you 

for the opportunity to testify in support of HB 2373 today.   

 

The Department has worked closely with the proponent of the bill on the offered amendment.  

We approve of the amendment, and greatly appreciate the proponent’s cooperation. 

 

I would be happy to stand for any questions. 

 

 

Bob Tomlinson, Assistant Commissioner 

Kansas Insurance Department 

 


